

Church Officer Ordination

Following the tabulation of the church officer election results, today in both services, we will ordain and install new deacons and elders to serve our sovereign God and the covenant community He has gathered around us here at Parish Pres.

Missions Quarterly Offering

Our Quarterly Offering will be used to raise funds to kick off the Wrap Around Ministry at Parish, a ministry to bring foster care awareness to our congregation. The funds will be used for events, speakers, and to help individual families who begin the process of foster care. Special offering envelopes are available in the foyer and can be left in the tithe box. For more information, please contact Maggie Purifoy (mgpurifoy@gmail.com).

Parish Singing Camp

Tune our hearts to sing Thy praise! Children ages 5-12 are invited to attend Parish Singing Camp June 3-7 from 1:30-3:30 PM. Each day, we will develop our singing voices through musical activities and games, laying the groundwork for a lifetime of musical understanding. We want to train our kids to joyfully participate in singing during worship on Sundays. Contact Mirandi Herrenbruck (mirandi@parishpres.org) for more details or to sign up. We also have a sign-up sheet at the front desk in the foyer.

Emmaus Ministry Opportunities

The Emmaus ministry provides a class for special needs students during the sermon portion of our services. You may contact Helen Soyster (hsoyster@comcast.net) for more information or to sign up to be a part of this important ministry.



There is a Nursing Mom's Room inside the kitchen.
E-mail prayer requests to prayer@parishpres.org
Visiting Parish? Feel free to email or call:
office@parishpres.org / 615-574-1029
4150 Clovercroft Rd, Franklin, TN 37067

Bible Reading Cards

Pick up your May reading card in the lobby on the table with the tithe box, or you may print your own from our website.

Women's Ministry Hospitality Team

The Hospitality Team plans a variety of events for Parish such as Second Sabbath Suppers, Lententide and Kingdomtide dinners, and first-time-mom's baby showers. They also coordinate food for various church events. The team is responsible for the organization, hosting, set up and clean up for these events. For more information on being a part of the hospitality team, please contact Hannah Cofer (hannahjcofer@gmail.com).



Calendar

Today—

Worship: 8:30 and 11 AM Sunday School: 10 AM Youth Bible Study: 6:30 PM

Tuesday—

Men's Bible Study in Spring Hill: 6 AM Men's Bible Study Downtown: 6:30 AM

Wednesdav—

Men's Bible Study at Parish: 6 AM

Nursery Volunteers Next Sunday

First Service—Elizabeth Schneider, Maureen Anderson, and Chelsea Marlowe Sunday School—Christine Thornton, Dara Easterday, and Abigail Thornton Second Service—Jim Soyster, Abigail Ragsdale, Madeline Burr, and Sophia Burr

Emmaus Volunteers

First Service—

5/5—Sherri Clark and Jamie Parolini

5/12—Trosdal Family

Second Service—

5/5—Karen Grant

5/12—Ray Ware

Linens

May—Kathy Hutcheson

Send questions or new announcements to: announcements@parishpres.org